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Ref. No. NF/R-1/2021-22      Date: July 14th, 2021  

 
 

The Chief Executive Officers 
All Urban Cooperative Banks 

 
Dear Sir, 

 
ISSUE AND REGULATION OF SHARE CAPITAL AND SECURITIES-PRIMARY 

(URBAN) COOPERATIVE BANKS:COMMENTS  REGARDING 
 

 
The Reserve Bank of India  vide  its circular No. DOR.CAP.REC_/09.18.201/2020-

21 dated 14th July 2021 has issued  a draft circular and Press release  on the 

above cited subject and sought feedback/comments  on draft circular.  You are 

requested to kindly send your feedback/views directly to the RBI under intimation 

to us on our email cenafcub@gmail.com and nafcub.kiran@gmail.com to enable us 

to consolidate the same and apprise the RBI about the Sector views on the 

subject. 

 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully 

      
YOGESH SHARMA 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE I/C 
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